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Turn right at Bideford  

 
The Boat Harbour Drive and Bideford Street intersection in Torquay will soon be upgraded to allow right turns.  
 
Transport and Main Roads Regional Director for Southern Queensland Kym Murphy said the upgrade followed 
community feedback about safety at the intersection. 
 
"We listened to concerns and will install a right-turn arrow into the Bideford Street leg of the intersection so 
motorists can turn in a safe and controlled environment," Ms Murphy said. 
 
"The upgrade will be completed before the end of the year, weather permitting. 
 
"This project demonstrates the department's commitment to actively listening and responding to 
Queenslanders." 
 
For more information about this project, call 1300 728 390 or email bundaberg.office@tmr.qld.gov.au. 
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